The Las Virgenes Homeowners Federation invites you to:

A WATER SHOWDOWN!

O

EXPERTS WILL DEBATE THREE DIFFERENT PLANS FOR
SOLVING OUR WATER CRISIS

Join us at 7:00 p.m. at the Agoura Hills/Calabasas Community Center
27040 Malibu Hills Rd, Agoura Hills.
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For more info contact Joan Yacovone at 818.889.1286 or tyacovone@roadrunner.com. Join your

neighbors and friends for an informative evening. This directly impacts you - every homeowner

and business owner in our state.
The Las Virgenes Homeowners Federation - the voice and conscience of the Santa Monica Mountains since 1968.




